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Allen, Amber

From: Jackie Doyle 
Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 2:16 PM
To: HPD Preservation
Subject: photos, etc., at 3107 Speedway
Attachments: Video.MOV

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution *** 

Hi Amber,  
 
Thanks for talking with me today. I'll be at the meeting tomorrow to speak. Other tenants might 
possibly speak, too, though a number of them have multiple jobs and could find it difficult to attend. 
 
Attached are a couple photos of what the topmost window in my apartment looks like now. I've also 
attached a video of when they broke the window (when they were hammering siding all day long onto 
this side of the building). I was recording the noise from them hammering the siding, and I happened 
to capture video of them actually breaking the window. (I was "lucky," because in another apartment, 
when they broke the window it shattered into the apartment and onto the tenant's table while he was 
there.) 
 
The contractors were going into apartments today to stuff these windows with insulation and cover 
them "permanently" from the inside. I will not be allowing them in my unit. Also, we were not given 
notice about this, and they have been using keys provided to them by management--they even 
covered the neighbor's security camera when they went in to do the "work" in her absence. 
 
I have something written to share with the Commission, which I'll send along later. 
 
Thank you for your help, 
Jackie 

 

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution 
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please 

forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov. 
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